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The grant awarded to Dolphin Marine Rescue (DMART) for $1200 contributed to the purchase of two 
new lightweight durable marine mammal stretchers. These stretchers will assist the team in the 
rescue and rehabilitation of marine wildlife along the mid north coast.  
 
The new designed stretchers are made from lightweight durable material which makes the use of the 
stretcher safer to the animals and personally using it. 
Below are photos of the stretchers on arrival and TAFE doing a practical lesson on how to use the 
stretchers and testing them out.  
 
Dolphin Marine Rescue would like to express its gratitude to the NWC for this grant. 
 
 
 

  
 
Kind regards 
Kieran Marshall  

 


